
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 
 

CALL FOR NOMINATION OF PERSONS TO SERVE ON THE BOARD AND STATUTORY 
COMMITTEES OF THE INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS (IRBA) 

Johannesburg / 10 December 2018 
 
 

Please take note of the Board Notice 180 of 2018 that was published in the Government Gazette 
of 7 December 2018. 

 
An application form, as well as further information regarding the Board and the Statutory 
Committees, are available on the IRBA website. 

 
 
Bernard Peter Agulhas 
Chief Executive Officer  
 

 

https://www.irba.co.za/upload/BN%20180%20of%202018.pdf
https://www.irba.co.za/about-us/who-is-the-irba/board-members

